Kess, Quinn

From: Sally Westcott § '.

Sent; Monday, December 02, 2013 6:04 PM
To: CTPS
Subject: Ban "puppy mill’ kittens and puppies

Thank you for banning the sale of commercially-bred animals from cruel 'puppy mills.' It is well known that these puppy
mills are inhurmane and unsanitary. There are so many pets already crowding our shelters and pounds-as a volunteer in a
local shelter, | know firsthand of the many many animals awaiting placement. The last thing we need are sick and
abused animals being shipped to our state, purely for profit. My friends rescued 3 'puppy mill' dogs- they didn't even
know how to walk and have had serious expensive health problems. Please do the right thing and stop the flow of
horrendous cruelty into the state.

Thank you,

Sally Westcott RN

298 Castlewood Dr.

Bloomfield, Ct. 06002

Sent from my iPad




